
Monday 09 September 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Anderson High School: S1 Parents’ Evening 
Tuesday 24 September 2024, 1730 – 2030 
 

I am writing to invite you and your child to your first Parents’ Evening at Anderson High School on 

Tuesday 24 September 2024, from 1730 to 2030.   

We operate an appointment system for English, Maths and Pupil Support. Your child will be 

given an appointment sheet in advance of the evening. Please ensure you are aware of the times 

your child has arranged with these teachers. If your child has individualised educational provision and 

curriculum, their teachers will speak with you about your individual meeting time and venue. 

For all other subjects, we have a drop-in evening, where you can visit your child’s classroom and 

meet the subject staff.  

 

Teachers will be located in their classrooms.  Pupil Support Teachers and PE staff will be located 
on the first floor as follows: 
 

Pupil Support Department:  PE Department:    
 

Mr Boxwell Room 1.20      Mr Smith/Miss Murray     Room 1.32 
Mr Johnson Room 1.21  Mrs Jamieson/Mr Williamson   Room 1.33 
Mrs Redfern Room 1.22  Mr Gifford           Room 1.31 
Mr Manson Room 1.23  
Mr Regan Room 1.29 

 

If you are arriving by car, please use both the drop-off area, between the pitches, and the staff car 

park. 

We understand that you may not be able to attend this evening. If that is the case, you may wish to 

phone and make an appointment with your child’s Pupil Support Teacher. 

 

We look forward to meeting you on Tuesday 24 September 2024. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Robin Calder 

Head Teacher 

 


